Announcement - 11/17/2024

1 The Taiwanese adult Sunday school will be led by Elder Liang, using the book "Journey to Jesus" as a guide based on the Gospel of Mark. Please read it in advance and be ready to share during the adult Sunday school.

2 A session meeting will be held today to discuss ministry plans for the end of the year and future ministry.

3 Tuesday, 11/19: Pastor Grace will lead both in-person and online Bible study.  All good Neighbour activities will continue as usual.

4 Next Sunday, 11/24, our church will hold a joint Thanksgiving service with the children’s Sunday School students to celebrate and share in the Lord’s grace. After the service, each family is asked to bring one dish to share for a meal together.

5 On 12/01, our church will hold a communion service and the installation of Elders and Deacons for the 2025 term:
· New Elder (3-year term): Susanne Young (currently caring for her ill father, delayed), Elder Ko will continue to serve until Susanne is able to complete her installation.
· Deacons (3-year term): Phillip Soto (re-elected), May Kuo (re-elected), Yuan-Liang Huang(newly elected).
6 If you wish to provide a Lunch fellowship meal for a meaningful celebration or commemoration day, please contact Elder Amy Lai and Deacon Andy Kuo.  We thank Sister Lydia Chen for contributing to today’s lunch. 
[image: ]
7 Donations can be made in person, by mail to the ATPC address, or made online. please click this link https://bit.ly/atpcgiving or download the Give App. 

The church has also set up a Zelle account to accept donations or event fees at atpc.ga@gmail.com or by scanning the QR Code.
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